
Bloomin’ Faith continues into the Summer

Flowers, especially unexpected ones, brighten a person’s day and serve
as a constant reminder that someone cares.  Over the past three months,
Bloomin’ Faith arranged and delivered 42 small flower bouquets to show care
and concern for LCHS members who were experiencing difficulties, to thank
them for their ministry, or to celebrate with them in their time of joy.

Bloomin’ Faith sign-ups are now available for May, June and July.  To
sign up as a delivery person and/or to sponsor by donation please enter your
name in this SIGN UP GENIUS.  You may also contact Brenda Truhe at
484-725-2488 if you are able to help deliver.   Donations can be sent to the
church office – please indicate “Bloomin’ Faith” on the memo line.  Our next
flower delivery is Saturday, May 22.

As we continue to grow into this ministry, we welcome your thoughts
and ideas, please contact Lisa Walton at 484-431-7298
or lmwalton@aol.com with your suggestions.  If you know an LCHS member
who could use an additional reminder that we love and pray for them, please
let Pastor Tami know.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050A4CA4A6292-bloomin1
mailto:lmwalton@aol.com

